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Title I Department 
Kelly Bush, Family Engagement Coordinator 

5625 Dillard Dr. 

Cary, NC 27518 

Dear Families, 

Thank you for taking the time to read the following document. You will be asked by your school to 
provide feedback on the Title I Family Engagement Policy they present. We feel that in order for you to 
be able to give the most meaningful feedback possible, you need to be aware of what Title I schools 
are to include in their policy. Below you will find what you should be looking for in your school's policy: 

1. Families being asked to engage with the policy and Title I program. This means
participating in an annual meeting, giving families a chance to provide feedback, and
hearing families' ideas for use of Title I Family Engagement Funds.

2. A description of how you and your school will share the responsibility for high student
achievement. This will be found in the in the Home-School Compact.

3. How your school plans to provide assistance to you when it comes to understanding
academic content and how to help your child grow in all areas.

4. How staff will learn to be supportive of family engagement, and knowing the value that
families bring.

5. That all Title I Family Engagement efforts are accessible to all families.

*For a more detailed description, refer to WCPSS Board Policy 3560.

Wake County Public School System has always recognized the importance of families, but we are 
working as a district to build an even stronger partnership. Your schools have spent a good deal of time 
and effort on these policies, and they welcome your feedback. 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Bush
Title I Family Engagement Coordinator 

www.wcpss.net 




